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親愛的天鄰基⾦會朋友：  

庫爾德斯坦天鄰⾻科覆診隊剛完成⼯作，為⼆⽉做了⼿術的病⼈覆診，並提供康復服

務，⼤部分病⼈情況都⾮常滿意，有三位病⼈有輕微的傷⼝感染，經治療後已無⼤礙。⼤多數

患者現在要配帶⽀具及⽤助⾏器或枴杖⾏動，但完成康復後，不少病⼈將可以不依賴輔助器材

⽽獨⽴⾛路，⽣活上亦可以⾃理。 

 

天鄰計劃於今年 9 ⽉ 18 ⽇⾄ 10 ⽉ 1 ⽇再派出醫療隊，到庫爾德斯坦(伊拉克北部)為雅

茲迪難民義診及做⼿術。若果要醫療事⼯有⾧遠良好的果效，定時派出服務隊伍是必須的。我

們正召募義⼯，這包括醫護及⾮醫護的⾃願者:護⼠、病房助理、後勤及攝影等，有興趣者請電

郵 HISFound@aol.com 聯絡。 

 

本會正安排於今年 11 ⽉ 6 ⽇星期天，於加州阿罕布拉市舉辦週年晚會，分享事⼯，請

有興趣參加的朋友，預留⽇期，共沐主恩。 
 

祝 主愛永久! 

您的同⼯ 

    

 

 

 

           美國天鄰基⾦會主席 

           2022年 6 ⽉ 5⽇ 
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June 5, 2022 

 
Dear Friends of HIS Foundation, 
  
 Our orthopedic follow up team just finished its works in Kurdistan.  They provided rehabilitation 
services for our postoperative patients who had surgeries in February.  Most of our patients had excellent 
results.  Three had superficial wound infections which cleared up after treatment.  Although many patients 
currently need braces and walking aids for ambulation, most of them will be able to walk independently without 
any walking aid later after they completed rehabilitation programs.  They will then be more independent in their 
daily living. 
 
 We have plan to send another medical team to serve the Yazidi refugees from September 18 to October 
1, 2022.  We are actively recruiting medical and nonmedical volunteers including nurses, nursing aides, logistic 
supports, and photographer.  If you are interested, please contact us by e-mail at HISFound@aol.com 
 
 HIS Foundation will host an annual dinner on November 6, Sunday.  The venue will be Alhambra, 
California.  Please mark your calendar if you are interested to join us.  This is a wonderful opportunity to share 
testimonies and witness His blessings.  

 
May God bless you abundantly! 
 
  

    Sincerely, 
                             
    

James Lau, M.D.                                                                                                                                                                            
Board Chairman 


